January 9, 2023

Welcome/Call to Order
President: Erin Wheeler

Vice President: Carrie Drovdlic
Secretary: Karla Warren
Treasurer: Anne Voght

Secretary’s Report:

Review/Approval of November Minutes
Approved

Principal’s Report:

Barry Bay

Once the Board approves the D.C. trip for 23-24 school year, it will officially return to the fall
period.

Treasurer’s Report:
Up to Date Treasurer’s Report

In Dec, PTO gave $145 to students for book fair to help students purchase book. Mr. Bay said
there are two checks at school - Kroger and Box Tops.

School received a Denim and Diamonds Save the Date postcard. In the past, the organizer
asked for a donation. Board agreed that we would talk about a donation for 2023 when/if asked.

ISPTO:

ISPTO organized a survey of PTOs for the purposes of finding out about the fundraisers held
around the district. The MMS PTO will receive a copy of the survey once it is completed.



Old Business:
Cookies for Teachers

Delivered

Treats for students — candy canes

Delivered

New Business:
Spirit Wear — Powell Prints

Mr. Barry recommends the school switches to Powell Prints next year and we should purchase
in bulk so that we have inventory on hand. Andrea noted that we must at least buy 12 of each
item (although sizes can be mixed). We as the PTO should think about what merchandise we
should have on hand for Jag Days next year. Powell Prints will make a website. Andrea asked if
we should consider selling at lunch and sports. We haven’t previously but could. We have a
spirit night coming up in Feb and could sell there if we’re ready. It was agreed upon to have a
budget of $1,000 to get started.

School Bus Driver Appreciation Day — 2/22

Last year, PTO sent bus drivers thank you notes. We should consider what we want to do this
year.

National School Counseling Week — 2/6-2/10

Carrie volunteered to work on recognition for MMS’ two guidance counselors, one social worker
and one school psychologist.

Parent Teacher Dinner -



Evening of Weds., 2/15. Karla is taking lead and will circle back to this group via e-mail in next
couple of weeks.

Winter Social — 2/10 7pm

End time is 9 pm. Erin will talk to Boosters about concessions and will create a sign up genius
for volunteers. First social inside since pre Covid so we are a little out of practice. For
admissions, if students purchase tickets online before hand cost will be less for the purpose of
promoting online sales over cash sales. Want more online than cash. We should serve water
and not pop because pop can be sticky if spilled.

Next meeting: 2/6/23

Next Meeting: February 6, 2023 7pm



